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June 22, 2022 

Pittsburgh, PA -- 

CollClubSports has reached a 4-year extension with Rawlings Sporting Goods for 

them to continue on as the “Official Uniform, Equipment and Apparel Provider of the 

NCBA & NCSA”, along with remaining as the “Official Softball Provider of the NCSA”.  

Easton, now owned by Rawlings, has also agreed to be the “Official Bat Provider of 

the NCBA”. 

 

NCSA teams will continue to receive 2 dozen Rawlings NCSA branded softballs, as it’s 
the only legal ball allowed in competition. All NCSA teams can order additional softballs at exclusive pricing too. 
 

NCBA and NCSA teams will continue to receive a 45% discount on all uniform, apparel & equipment orders made July 1st 
through November 30th. All orders made from November 1st through June 30th receive 35% off. All custom uniform & 
apparel orders will come with an official NCBA or NCSA logo on the back collar, free of charge.   
 

With the Official Equipment contract also being extended, all NCBA DI & DII teams will still be offered their choice of 8 
batting helmets or 1 complete set of catchers gear.  
 

Rawlings has recently purchased Easton, which will provide NCBA & NCSA teams 

access to everything Easton has to offer as well. Everything from softball & base-

ball bats, to other equipment & cloth items. 

 

Beginning next season (’22/’23), all NCBA teams will receive one Easton ALX bat 

with their membership; a bat retailed at $350.  NCBA teams will also have the 

ability to order additional bats, team or personal, at discounted pricing. Anything 

from aluminum to wood & more.  

 

“We are excited to enter this partnership with the NCBA that will put Easton bats in the hands of over 6000 players 
throughout the country.  This will continue to cement Easton as the preeminent bat brand in the industry and help grow 
the brand to new heights.”  Says Adam Henke, Rawlings/Easton Sales Representative.  
 

Information on NCSA teams receiving their team softballs & NCBA teams receiving their team baseballs, equipment & bat 

for the upcoming ‘22/’23 season, will be sent out in late July.  

 

Contact NCBA/NCSA Rep Mike Galletti at Mike.Galletti@CollClubSports.com (412-321-8440 ext. 111) 

for more information such as price quotes & catalogs! 
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